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Notice to Parents/Guardians – 5.19.15 

 

As you are aware, we experienced a 3 week mold remediation last fall to remedy the presence of 

mold in our building.  We have since been preparing for construction of a new roof on our 

building and we are excited that construction on our new roof will begin early next week.  

Brevard College has graciously opened their doors, allowing us to operate our programs at 

the College until the roof is complete.  

 

We will continue to pick up children from school and transport them to the college.  Brevard 

Elementary School students will be transported via bus as well.  Our hours will remain the same; 

therefore all children must be picked up by 7:00pm.  You must pick up your child/Club member 

from the MG building lobby.  The MG building is the first building on your right when entering 

the main entrance of the college off of Broad Street, across from First United Methodist Church.  

Please see attached map as well.     

 

We anticipate the roof construction to take a minimum of 30 days and we hope to be back into 

our building by Monday, June 29.  We appreciate your flexibility as this date may change.  We 

will notify you of any changes as they arise.   

 

Please note the following dates of our programs that will continue at Brevard College.   

Afterschool program:  May 26 – June 5  

Summer program:  June 15 – 26  

 

Club Operations at Brevard College  

May 26 – June 5  

June 15 – 26 

 

Parent/Guardian 
Parking Child Pick-up:  Front 

lobby of MG building 


